
If you have any questions, please call our onsite Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 715.392.8511 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ALL CAMPAIGN RECEPTIONS WILL BE HELD IN KRESS HALL 
Monday, October 10th at 6:00 p.m.   Thursday, October 13th at 1:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 11th at 6:00 p.m.   Thursday, October 13th at 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 12th at 6:00 p.m.    
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Father Andrew and our Campaign Leadership Committee members are grateful to the parishioners 
who submitted a volunteer form this week.  The gift of your time and talent for this important 
endeavor is very much appreciated.  Thank you! 

If you did not have a chance to sign up last weekend but would like to assist us, you may pick up a 
volunteer card at Mass or the Parish Office.  Please return your completed card to the Parish Office or 
drop it into the offertory basket. You may also volunteer by scanning the QR code here. 

Our volunteers are the key to the success of our campaign! 
 

SERVING AS CAMPAIGN LEADERSHIP: General Chairperson, Kent Phillips  

MEMBERS: John & Kathy Berchild ~ Jim Crawford ~ Deb Dalbec ~Tom & Sandy Henning ~                    
Jill Hoag ~ James Johnson ~ Vickie Owens ~ Jessica Poskozim ~ Renée Wachter  

 

 

 
   

DID YOU RECEIVE AN INVITATION?    
 

By now every registered parish family should have received an invitation to the special receptions 
being held for the Cathedral Centennial Capital Campaign.  If you did not yet receive your invitation, 
please pick up an invitation at the Parish Office.  There are several reception dates and times available 
to ensure that everyone has an opportunity to participate.  We hope to see all of our Cathedral families 
attend a reception to become informed about our project but also to better understand the direction 
we are moving together as a parish family.  The receptions will only last about an hour and a half, so 
be sure to RSVP by returning the reply card or by email: cathedralcentennial@gmail.com   

 

 

OVER 120 PARISHIONERS SIGNED UP TO HELP! 
 

Scan to 
RSVP

 

 
   


